

August 9, 2018

Information Letter no. 28-2018

Dear Member Federations,

during last EFC Executive Committee Meeting, which were held in Novi Sad in date of 14.06.2018, Comex unanimously adopted decision about entering U-14 data base in the EFC system.

Considering available technical support of EFC website you are invited to send as soon as possible your proposed dates of tournaments followed by invitation papers to EFC Sport Director at: julius.kralik@gmail.com.

Tournaments will be published same way as U-17 and U-23. Also results from tournaments need to be sent back to the EFC, but it should be stressed that:

- upon submitted tournaments, consolidated version of EFC U-14 Calendar will be elaborated;
- no EFC licenses are required for participants of U14 Tournaments;
- entries are to be made on indicated addresses in invitations directly to organizers by clubs or national federations;
- no EFC rankings will be created.

Appointed EFC Working Group will provide analysis and conclusions for next EFC Congress from experiences gained during 2018-2019 season, allowing to adopt possible new project for that age category in the future.

Best regards,

Jacek SLUPSKI Secretary General